
Dear Congress: 
 
Our school is participating in Safe Routes to School to get more children walking and bicycling 
to school safely.  Safe Routes to School programs help make communities safer for everyone 
who walks and bicycles, get more kids and families healthy and active, and cut down on traffic 
congestion and pollution—all of which makes our community more livable. 
 
I support Safe Routes to School because: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you for creating the Safe Routes to School program, and I hope you will support 
expanding the program in the next federal transportation bill. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________ 
Name 

 
_____________________________________________________________________________ 
Mailing Address 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________ 
 


